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	Nursery

	
This week we have started to learn about People Who Help Us. We have learnt about the 999 services and how to ask the 
operator for Police, Fire Services or an Ambulance. We have enjoyed dressing up as Police in our Police Station role play 
area and also having our fingerprints done! We have had fun outdoors, dressing up as Fire-fighters and pretending to put 

out fires. 


	Reception

	
	
This week the children have started to write a recount of their trip to the farm. The children have been encouraged to 
use adjectives and time connectives within their work. They have discussed with their peers their favourite part of the 
trip. The children have enjoyed looking at pictures of different farm animals and learning how to draw them. They have 
also been learning to count in 10’s to 100. In P.E the children have been practising their throwing, catching and 
bouncing skills. Please encourage your child to discuss with you what they have been learning this week.

	Year 1

	1
	What a fantastic week we have had! The Year 1 children are now having the opportunity to take part in a weekly drumming session. The sessions are on a 4 week rota starting with 1H. The children love tapping, singing and making new rhythms and getting the opportunity to play different percussion instruments. In IPC this week the children learnt about primary and secondary colours. We made a colour wheel showing what colours are made when you mix the 3 primary colours with each other (e.g. red and yellow makes orange!) In Maths we have begun to recap time, asking the children to make different o’clock and half past times and then asking them when the next o’clock or half past might be. In Literacy we have been retelling the story of Katie Morag delivers the mail. Making sure we are using lots of detailed sentences including time words, adjectives and information about the characters feelings and why. We are trying to make our sentences longer by using ‘and’ or ‘because’. Next Wednesday (17th May) is our class photo day, so make sure you brush your hair and are looking smart!


	Year 2

	  2A
	This week we have been revising all that we know ready for the SATs next week. Everyone is working so hard and we are all very impressed and proud! In arithmetic, we have recapped basic arithmetic which were mixed up and then started looking at worded and reasoning problems. For Literacy, we have recapped as much grammar as we know, including full stops, capital letters and sentence types which were taught at the beginning of the year! Keep up the great work, 2A!

	2D
	This week in Year Two we have been revising, practising all of the skills that we have learned this year, ready for our SATS next week! It has been wonderful to reflect on all the progress we have made throughout the year and see how much we have learned.

	2K
	We have been really busy in Year 2 this week. We have been recapping all the skills learnt in Reading, Literacy and Numeracy in preparation for our SATs. The children have worked really hard all year and continue to do so. In Numeracy we have been recapping our multiplication and division problem solving skills and we have completed a series of arithmetic and reasoning questions. In Literacy we have been going over the different sentence types and contractions. Children also constructed their own sentences using, nouns, adjectives, verbs and even adverbs! Well done to everyone in Year 2 and GOOD LUCK!   

	
	



	                                                                          Year 3

	3G
	We have had another busy week in 3G. In Literacy, we have drafted our letter to our friend discussing the events that have happened in our class novel 'The Time Travelling Cat'. In our Numeracy lessons, we have been looking at word problems related to time. At first we found these a little bit difficult, but now we are a lot more confident with solving these problems. A reminder that our trip to Birmingham Museum and Art Gallery is coming up on Monday (15th May) where we will be looking around the Ancient Egyptian section. 

	       3O
	This week we have been learning to tell the time on both analogue and digital clocks we can now compare times on both clocks and work out the difference between two times. We have been looking at how people lived in Ancient Egypt and just like us they liked to keep their food cool, but instead of a fridge they used holes in the ground. In science we have been looking at magnets and investigating which materials are magnetic and non-magnetic. We are all really looking forward to our trip to the museum and art gallery on Monday. Please remember to come in school uniform and bring a packed lunch. 

	3R
	This week in 3R we have been working on time in numeracy and in literacy we have been writing informal letters! We have been continuing with our IPC topic of Ancient Egypt and we have learnt how to write our names in Hieroglyphics. In science we have been planning our own investigation to discover items which are magnetic and those which are not. Well done to all pupils who came to the museum on the trip. It was a very successful day! 



	                                                                        Year 4
4A

4G
4P
 In 4A this week, we have been focusing on writing our setting description about Grendel's lair in Beowulf. The children have been using a range of figurative language and ambitious language. In Numeracy, we have been continuing to look at time as well as converting between a range of measurements. In IPC, the children have been sketching an Anglo-Saxon house using shading techniques.  
This week we have been learning about converting different measures in numeracy such as centimetres to metres, millimetres to centimetres and kilograms to grams. Furthermore we have been working in groups singing in different pitches during our music lessons and sharing them with the class. Finally, in basic skills we have been looking at the different uses and meanings of prefixes and using them in our own sentences. 
This week we have enjoyed making scientific predictions using all our knowledge about electricity. In literacy we have enjoyed writing up our setting description about Beowulf and have included lots of figurative language. In IPC we enjoyed our introduction to the Vikings.


	                                                                       Year 5

	  5J
	5J have had a great week this week. In Literacy, we have been learning all about The Jungle Book and its author Rudyard Kipling. In Numeracy, we have been looking at how shapes have been transformed on a grid.  In ICT, we have been creating a presentation on what we have learnt about The British Empire so far. Keep up the hard work, 5J! 

	  5C
	This week in 5C, we have all been working incredibly hard. In Numeracy, we have been learning about how to read and record coordinates. In Literacy, we have been exploring the conventions of narrative stories, for example, similes and metaphors. In IPC, we have been learning more about our topic, The British Empire. Well done, 5C! 

	  5B
	What an incredibly busy week for 5B! In Literacy, we have been learning about Rudyard Kipling and his many famous works. In Numeracy, we have been learning to plot shapes that have been reflected. In Science, we conducted an experiment on insulation to see which material would keep a cup of water from losing the most heat. Keep up the hard work, 5B! 

	                                                                       Year 6

	  6S
	This week, Year 6 have completed the KS2 SATs papers! All the children have worked extremely hard all year, both at home and at school. Congratulations to all - hopefully the hard work will be reflected in the results. We are looking forward to an excited and jam packed final few weeks.

	  6T
	The children have worked extremely hard this week and finally completed their SATS in mathematics, reading and grammar, punctuation and spelling. Next week, they will begin their writing pieces. Well done everyone!

	  6N
	This week in 6N the children have all been working extremely hard to complete their SATs tests. We have also been revising all subjects in preparation for them. Well done to all the children for their hard work, effort and commitment this week! All the Year 6 staff are very proud. 
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 12TH May 2017





DORRINGTON DIARY - Dates for your Diary





              Wednesday 17th May – Group Photographs.


               Friday 26th May – School closes for half term.


                       Monday 5th June – School Opens.


          Friday 16th June – KS2 Sports Day Alexander Stadium.


    Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd June – Teacher Training Days.


     Monday 24th and Tuesday 25th July – Teacher Training Days.





                              Kids Club Half Term Holiday


The Kids Club will be open during the half term holiday, Tuesday 30th May to Friday 2nd June 2017. If you would like your child to attend, please contact Clare or Marcia on 07940555263.








 





















































                       Parking in Montana Avenue





Please consider our neighbours in Montana Avenue and park thoughtfully, avoiding blocking drives. Thank you. 


















































Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 5TH MAY 2017


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1�
2D�
    99.44%�
KS2�
3R�
100.00%�
�
REC�
RS�
    98.89%�
Year 3�
3R�
100.00%�
�
Year 1�
1H�
    98.33%�
Year 4�
4G�
99.44%�
�
Year 2�
2D�
    99.44%�
Year 5�
5J�
96.67%�
�
�
�
�
Year 6�
6S/6T�
96.11%�
�
Punctuality�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1 Winners�
RC/RJ/1B/1I�
0 LATES�
KS2 Winners�
3O�
0 LATES�
�
KS1 Most Lates�
2K�
3 LATES�
KS2 Most Lates�
5B/6N�
5 LATES�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
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�
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YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 12, 28, 29, 31








YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 3, 18





DORRINGTON NEWS: 12th May 2017





MESSAGE TO ALL PARENTS





If you would like your child to walk home on their own, please ensure that you put it in writing and hand to the School Office.





If you change your Telephone Numbers or any other details please remember to let the school office know.





V-tech watches and Fidget Spinners are prohibited in school and will be confiscated.





DINNER MONEY


Please remember to pay dinner money on time. This should be on Monday morning and the payment should be for that week. Thank you for your cooperation.





BREAKFAST CLUB


�Reminder to parents, Breakfast Club finishes at 8:50am. Can we remind all parents that Breakfast Club opens in the hall from 8.30am. Please do not bring your child to school before this time. The club is for children to purchase and eat breakfast. We cannot supervise children in the club who are not eating.�Thank you.





NURSERY PLACES 2017





If your child was born between 01 September 2013 and 31 August 2014, Nursery places are available for September 2017. Please contact the school office.











“Together we are stronger"








